
Action:  
     

     

 

 

 Board of Commissioners Meeting 

           Agenda Item Submittal 

 

 

Item To Be Considered:   Employee Recognitions 

 

Board Meeting Date: July 10, 2023 

 

Prepared By:   Dwayne Taylor – Police Chief 

      

Overview:  Presentation of Advanced Law Enforcement Certification to Lieutenant Ben Brim and 

Detective Jeremy McNeil. 

 

Lieutenant Brim and Detective McNeil have obtained their Advanced Law Enforcement 

Certifications. This is the highest level of certification a law enforcement officer can achieve in the 

state of North Carolina. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


